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1 message 

 
Rachael Thorn <rachael.thorn@chathamnc.org> Fri, Feb 21, 2020 at 12:53 PM 
To: Kimberly Tyson <kimberly.tyson@chathamnc.org>, Jason Sullivan <jason.sullivan@chathamnc.org> 
Cc: "tuscangroupinc@gmail.com" <tuscangroupinc@gmail.com> 

Kim, 

I’ve attached my review letter for the Chestnut Creek GED submittal. I made comments regarding 
items that may warrant additional explanation. I don’t consider this GED submittal “disapproved” as 
the application was completed and documentation provided as required. However, I think certain 
answers provided warrant further consideration and/or information than were given on the submittal. 
These can be discussed at the Planning Board meeting rather than a resubmittal but I leave that up 
to you and Jason’s discretion. 

  

Thanks, 

Rachael Thorn 

Watershed Protection Director 

Chatham County 

Office: (919) 545-8343 

In keeping with the NC Public Records Law, e-mails, including attachments, may be released to 
others upon request for inspection and copying. 
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